
MLRA Pre-Annual Meeting Board Meeting 
August 2, 2021 8:00 am 
Forest Lake Country Store 

Members Present:  Bob Turnquist, Steve Sunderland, Mike Riels, Steve LaPalio, Carol 
Youmans, and Peggy Zorr.  (Slacker Eric Zorr was not present)


Points of Discussion: 

Water Gauge. Order Water gauge to replace the old one. Steve LaPalio will take care of this 
task.  Thank you, Steve.  Send a link to Bob so he can see what we are getting.  Peg and Eric 
to take a look at a the poles they have with the auger-type ends.


Loon Recon. Loon Bay Recon to take place at 1:00 pm to remove buoys, nest, and search for 
gauge pieces.


Loon Updates.  Thank you . Carol for the Loon updates.  (We are glad you are feeling better 
and was able to join us today.)


Annual Meeting Location Fee. VFW Rental Fee $100.  Annual meeting to be held there on 
August 21, 2021 at 4:00 with social to follow.  Bring a dish to pass.


Wake Issues   We will continue to remind lake users of the 100 ft rule.


Storage Options for Data. Looking at Google Docs for storing data.  Mike will get more 
information on that for us.


Boat Landing Fixed.  Thank you Mike/Bob for getting the ball rolling there.  We will all 
appreciate it as we begin to take boats out this fall.


Newsletter. Dead line for newsletter articles, announcements and photos is October 1, 2021.  
Newslertter will come out mid to late October.  Thanks again Steve and Carleen.



